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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861 
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest Wifi    Password: brittfree82 
 

Senior Pastor—Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com—641-860-9932 

Worship & Tech Director—Nathan Hawley—brittfreechurch.nathan@gmail.com—970-420-0873 

Youth Director—Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com—605-376-4806 

 

 
PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 

TODAY  9-19— 
   Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
   Sunday School—9:00 a.m.   
   Prayer with Ushers & Greeters—9:30 a.m.  
   Morning Service—10:00 a.m. 
  
      

TUESDAY  9-21 
   Community Prayer —12:00 Noon  
       (at Earl Hill’s Office) 
   Women’s Ministry  Event—6:30 p.m.  
        (See Announcement) 
      

    

REMINDERS 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

  Doug Kneisel       Linda Ringham      Steve Redig         Natalie Gray        Bertie Nedved     

  Cal Larson  Rita Fox  Sherri Harle         Wyatt Cheville    Joylyn Ites & unborn baby 
  Cindy Kumsher      Jayden Johanson     Jack McNeese     Mike Ringham    Lexi Norton 

 
 
 

Please pray for: 
•A Movement of God’s Spirit across our Nation bringing repentance, revival, reconciliation 

and healing  
•Service Men & Women, Police Officers, Firemen and First Responders 
•Missionaries and Church Planters Fund 
•Our Church Leadership 
•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Nathan & Kelly, Jaden, Luke, Ryan and Emily Hawley 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  

 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
 

           Weekly Budget:  $8,700                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $ 4,303.00 

GIVING  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

 
 
 

 
WEDNESDAY  9-22 
  AWANA —3:45-5:00 p.m.   
  Middle School Youth Group—6:30-7:30 p.m.  
  High School Youth Group—7:30-8:30 p.m.  
SATURDAY 9-25 
  Men’s Breakfast—7:00 a.m.  
SUNDAY  9-26 
  Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
  Sunday School—9:00 a.m.  
  Prayer with Ushers & Greeters—9:30 a.m.  
  Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m.  
   

 

 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY EVENT on Tuesday,  

September 21, at 6:30 with Wings of Refuge speaking.   

 
 

OUR WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY                              
“Renewed”  Lessons from Naomi in the Book of Ruth,     
will be on Tues., Sept. 28 - Oct. 19 at 6:30 and Wed. 
mornings at 9:30.   

MEN’S BREAKFAST will be Saturday, September 25 at 7:00 a.m. This is for 

all men, and those that are new to our church are encouraged to attend.  You 
can sign up in the foyer, today.  

 
IT’S TIME FOR THE OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD BOXES!  
What a wonderful opportunity to show the love of Jesus 
to children around the world and an opportunity to share 
the gospel story. We will have a table set up in the foyer 
on Sunday mornings where you can pick up preprinted 
boxes to fill, with the final collection date to be around the 
first weekend in November.  It is also possible to order 
and fill boxes online through the Samaritans Purse web-
site. If you choose to do that, please let Mike or Deb Stevens know so that we 
can add those numbers to our final tally! We will also accept monetary dona-
tions that would go towards boxes etc. Thanks in advance for your participa-
tion! 

I WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND A BIG THANK YOU to the Church Family 

and many friends for the cards, letters, and well wishes I received on my 90th 
birthday.  This made my birthday extra special.  May God bless you for your 
thoughtfulness!                                     Norma Burgardt 

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY, 

I want to express my many thanks to you for how you have helped me through 
this health journey since June 22. (The cards you sent, texts of encouragement, 
phone calls you made, the beautiful blanket you gave me and most of all, the 
prayers that you prayed for me and my healing)   
God is Good!  I continue this journey one day at a time.    

 

Isaiah 41:13 
“For I am the Lord your God who takes hold of your right hand and says to you, 
Do not fear; I will help you.”             Sherri Harle  
 


